
 

 

 

Hello Colleagues, 

TxDOT is replacing the Consultant Certification Information System (CCIS) with a new CCIS system on a 

more modern platform.  The new CCIS system includes new functionality for the precertification 

process, including more space for project and experience details. The new platform also allows for the 

completion of the procurement Project Team Composition (PTC) form within the system.   

The existing CCIS system will be shut down on February 1, 2024 to begin the process of migrating 

existing data to the new CCIS system.  You will not be able to access the CCIS system during the period 

from February 1-6, 2024. 

The new CCIS system will be available beginning on February 7, 2024.  

For more information on the new CCIS system, please visit web address shown below:  

https://www.txdot.gov/content/dam/docs/business/peps/program-improvements-initiatives/ccis-

system-training.pdf 

If you have any questions, please contact the TxDOT PEPS Division at 

mailto:PEPS_CCIS_precert@txdot.gov.  

Have a good day. 

TxDOT PEPS Division 
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